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I welcome the Children’s Commissioner for Wales annual report 2022-23, which includes 30 recommendations across 17 policy areas for the Welsh Government. 

I am today publishing our response to the recommendations. 

The annual report reflects the actions the Commissioner has taken to protect and promote children’s rights in the last year and highlights the breadth of work we in Welsh Government are doing to support our children and young people.  

The report was debated in Plenary on 17 October and we would like to thank Senedd Members for their considered contributions to the debate. We have taken these into account when formulating the response.

This response underlines our continued commitment to children’s rights in Wales. The Commissioner’s independent role is crucial in holding the Welsh Government to account, and we will continue to work with her for the benefit of all children and young people in Wales.
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